KLBS

HOWARD BROADCASTING CORPORATION

TELEPHONE PR-1161 e MILBY HOTEL + HOUSTON, TEXAS

Februsry 8, 1955

orman L. Liaguire
1420 Columbia Drive NE
Hlbucuerque, Yew lexico

Desr Sir:

In reply to your letter dated 1/23/55 I am very happy to say
that YLBS was on the eir or the morring of 1/2%/55 for the
Varch Of Dimes. Corngratulations on your ability to receive us.
T em very glad to confirm your reception of Radio Station KLBS.
For your information we received ebout $5500.00 for the efforts
of all the radio stations in Houston that night.

Hoping to hear from you agan I remeirn

Yours truly

A

Glenn M. COOK, Jr,.
Chief Engineer




